#12  Las Tablas Moropocay Nacaome Valie March 24, 2015
To: Roswell United Methodist Jlourney Together, U.S.A

To all of our teachers, parents, and students within the school Mariuel Banilla, it's an honor to be able to
write to you with the objective of saying thank you for all the support you have given us through
Lunches for Learning. The children at our school are thrilled to be able to depend upon your generosity

and help.
Thank you, once again for thinking about our community “Las Tablas” and including it in your program.

We say our regards,

Antonio Ramon Benegas/ principal.
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